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It's been a momentous year in health care, with significant changes on the way for 2017.
“Patient Empowerment” and cost shifting to the consumer are gaining political currency in
Washington. MACRA is looming on the horizon, with the coming year being the first under the
Final Rule for measuring performance.

Health care organizations have significant strategic decisions to make as we move more
intensively through an era of Value-Based Health Care and into Risk. Patients, too, will face
serious questions about health care coverage and how to find accurate, comparative
information for making choices about providers and networks.

It couldn’t be a better time for us to transition our company’s name to Roji Health Intelligence.
Health care is at a crossroads, but what remains constant is the need for expert guidance and
data to help providers and patients, alike, navigate a successful path to better health.
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We look forward to 2017 as an opportunity to make a positive difference in the essential effort
to improve health care.

Our best wishes for the holiday season and a New Year of peace and prosperity for all.

Founded as ICLOPS in 2002, Roji Health Intelligence guides health care systems, providers and
patients on the path to better health through Solutions that help providers improve their value
and succeed in Risk. Roji Health Intelligence is a CMS Qualified Clinical Data Registry.
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